

Football Union of Russia Mr Sergey Fursenko President House of Football Ulitsa Narodnaya,7 Moscow , Russia

Singapore, 10 August 2010

Fax: +7 495 926 1305

Dear President,

It is with a sad heart that I write to you today, having learned of the tragic passing of Yuri Shishlov.

On behalf of FIFA and the worldwide family of football, I wish to extend our condolences to you, to the Russian football community, to the FC Luch Energiya Club and, most importantly, to Yuri Shishlov's family, friends and loved ones.

Please let them know that today the football community stands by their side. We would hope that in some way, our words of support may help bring a little bit of peace and solace in this time of sadness.

Yours respectfully,

Joseph S. Blatter